
St. Paul’s Parish Council Minutes 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 

 
Parish Council Members Attending:  Randy Schulz, Chris Frimml, Tracy Urell, Tina 
Butz and Cheree’ Saulsbury 
Guests Attending:  Father Craig Steimel, Rosie Olson, and Loras Overmann 
 
The meeting opened with Chris leading the Our Father prayer. 
 
Minutes of Last Meeting: Tina motioned to approve the minutes, as written, 
seconded Randy.  Approved by all. 
 
Building & Grounds:  Randy talked with Mike Rinholen about snow removal again this 
year.  The extra carpet that matches the original carpet on the steps is in the loft 
in the closet with the Christmas decorations.  Will look for around Christmas time. 
 
Finances:  No report 
 
Parish Life:  No report 
 
Social Concerns: Tracy will contact Jaci about adopting a family or putting 
together a giving tree for items for a care center. 
 
Spiritual Growth:  No report  
           
Cluster Council:   No report 
 
Old Business:   

• Father brought catalogs for new holy water vessels.  After looking at the 
vessels in the church, two new ones will be purchased for the entrance and 
the vessels on the side doors are fine and will stay.  Randy will cut wood and 
stain it to match the same shape that is already on the wall to eliminate 
covering up the wood behind and replacing any panels.  Tracy motioned to 
approve two five inch bowls and Cheree’ seconded. 

 



 
 
New Business:   

• March 12th date set for Ham Dinner.   
Next Parish Council Meeting: Thursday, February 10, 2022 @ 6:30 (December 
meeting is being skipped and we are meeting in February instead). 
 
Father closed the meeting with a Hail Mary.   Randy motioned to adjourn the 
meeting, seconded by Tina. 
 
 
 

 

 


